
Appendix 3 to the AlP Staff Council Minutes of October 17, 2012

Report to the AlP Staff Council
Advisory Committee to the Director of Public Safety

The committee typically meets twice a year. The first meeting was held on October 1, 2012.
Items discussed at this meeting could be grouped under 3 areas: Parking, Police, and Other.

Parking

Phase I and Phase II of the Lincoln Drive re-surfacing project was completed and Phase III will be
completed next summer.
Parking Rates remain in the middle to lower third when compared to other Illinois institutions.

Police

Staffing levels are being maintained despite some of the hiring difficulties on campus.

Other

The Clery Act Crime Report for 2011 has been submitted. (see attachment)
A Public Safety Compliance Coordinator has been hired who will be responsible for mandatory
training including Clery Act, Child Abuse Reporting, Sex Offender Reporting, etc.
More than 1200 persons went through the mandatory Clery Act training.
Outdoors lights are being converted to LEDacross campus.
Efforts are underway to get new warning sirens on campus.

Submitted by John E.Massie



Crimes Reported By
slue Department of Public Safety

Reported in accordance with Uniform Crime Reporting procedures. the Jeanne
Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act.

All Crime Statistics are required to be reported by October for the previous year. Data for more
recent periods are available by contacting the Department of Public Safety.
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ARRESTS / DISCIPLINARY ACTIONS:


